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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 

 

TO:          City Planning Commission Ordinance Review Committee 
 
FROM: Jill Thacher, City Planner 
 
RE:          Required Site Plan Information Reorganization 
 
DATE:            October 15, 2019   
 
 
Section 5.29 Specific Procedures of the UDC contains a number of redundant code 
sections. In order to streamline and simplify the requirements for various types of site 
plans, the attached reorganization of existing code is proposed by staff. The 
amendments consolidate all site plan requirements into one list in a new section 5.29.8 
Required Plan Information, with a table indicating which information is required for each 
type of site plan.  
 
 
c. Brett Lenart, Planning Manager  
  
 


